
I've lived about 1/2 block off of SE 82nd for the better part of 20 years.  The condition of the road has not improved over time.  
Anytime I've called on a pothole or other roadway issue, the response is normally within a month (if at all).  82nd needs attention for 
safety and better response to maintenance.  The city of Portland could do a better job of maintaining the road.  Please pass 
HB2744.  


